Greenville Central School Board of Education Meeting & Workshop Minutes Saturday January 31, 2009

I. Call to Order:

A meeting of the Board of Education was held on Saturday, January 31, 2009 in the High School Library. Mr. Wilton Bear, Jr., President, called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

A. Members present: Wilton Bear, Jr.

Tina Dombroski Gregory Lampman Anne Mitchell Lawrence Tompkins

Members absent: Ann Holstein

Gregory Lampman Rosanne Stapleton

Others present: Cheryl A. Dudley, Superintendent

Tammy Sutherland, Assistant Superintendent for Business Colleen Hall, Director of Curriculum & Communication

B. There were approximately four (4) visitors to the meeting.

II. Approval of Agenda

Anne Mitchell moved, seconded by Tina Dombroski and carried unanimously to approve the Agenda for the business meeting Saturday, January 31, 2009.

III. Discussion

Others attending:

Ray Welsh Town of Rensselaerville Planning Board member Richard Amedure Reginald Ratcliffe Town of Greenville Planning Board member Town of Greenville Planning Board member

David Louis Town of New Baltimore Supervisor

Points of discussion included:

- Status of long-range planning for towns
- Populations projections for towns
- Energy projects
- Collaboration among towns and the Greenville Central School District
- Greenville Central School District student populations' projection study to be completed by Dr. Paul Seversky
- Web page development for towns and the Greenville Central School District
- Web page access issues and options
- Town links on the District website
- Future meetings (January 2010)

X.	Adjournment At 2:45 Lawrence Tompkins moved, seconded by Tina Dombroski and carried unanimously to adjourn		
	the meeting.		
		Clerk Pro-Tem	
			
	Board of Education President		